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We are now two months into the countrywide lockdown. Here are some of the things which  are being organised by people in the village to make life more pleasant. 
Making face masks. Recent Government advice is that we should all wear face masks in public to reduce the risk of passing on infection. Everyone will need at least two masks: one to wear and one in the wash. Are you able to make fabric face masks for yourself, family, friends, or other village residents? Jane Read has volunteered to support anyone who would like to help. If you contact Jane, she will be able to give advice on how to get your pattern and what fabric to use. She may also be able to help out with fabric. email: g.janeread@googlemail.com    telephone: 881093
If more masks are made than can be distributed to village residents, we will ensure that they are donated to a local charity.
Rempstone under lockdown. We would like to assemble a record of our lockdown experience. It is likely to include photographs, prose, poetry, and videos. If anyone interested in assembling and managing this collection please contact Roland.
Birthdays and Anniversaries. Without access to friends and family our birthdays in 2020 risk being rather dull. Who do you know who has a birthday or anniversary coming up? Can you brighten their occasion by arranging for cards to be sent? Please contact Caroline.
Some reminders:
· Clap for Carers at 8:00pm every Thursday is being followed by several songs. If you do come out of your house to listen then please remember to maintain social distancing.
· A weekly village quiz is being distributed by email every Monday morning. Paper copies are available for those who don’t have email. Answers come with the following week’s quiz. If you would like a copy please contact Jane Schober.
· The Village Hall are preparing for the Village Show on Sunday 13th September. Even if the show can’t take place in hall this year we will still run the Heaviest Courgette and Longest Bean competition. Details from Carol and Michael Hunter or Lesley Jebson.
· The Jigsaw Library is operating. Please contact Gloria Kenney, 880073.
· Why not brighten our lives with a drawing, painting or other art work? You may have seen some on display in the Village Hall windows. Please keep your pictures to no more than A4, and show child’s name and age, adults can keep their age a secret. Please place them in the Village Hall post box. 
If you need to contact a member of the Working Party our telephone numbers are:
	
	Caroline Gower
	880257
	Jane Schober
	881147
	Michael Hunter
	880259

	
	Nicki Dalton
	881285
	Roland Gower

	880257
	Victoria Phillipps
	880060

	
	Wilf Pearson
	768178
	
	
	
	


If you have email then please use RempstoneHelp@gmail.com. Each member of the Working Party will receive a copy of your email, and one of us will contact you. 
This newsletter is delivered electronically to those who have provided their email addresses. Please contact a member of the Working Party if you wish to change to, or from, a paper copy.
